Submission from Wayne Ibbott (via email) 

I’d be interested in discussing some of the points that has been raised and perhaps provide an opinion on others that have been missed.

I bought an Owners Corporation management business a little over there years ago .

Besides being poorly managed , the business was littered with inappropriate invoicing.

Having come from a highly regulated business ( Stockbroking ) , I have firsthand knowledge on the regulatory environment of the O.C industry .I’m sure I could assist consumer affairs .

If you are interested , please call me on my phone number below .

Regards

Wayne Ibbott
